
No : 06/2010                  

Date : 31 August 2010 

              

AIRPORT EMERGENCY SERVICE 
 

FIRE SAFETY CIRCULAR 

 

To All BT Airport Staff and Tenants 

 

 

INSPECTION OF CHANGI AIRPORT BUDGET TERMINAL BY FIRE 

SAFETY AND SHELTER DEPARTMENT  

 

  Please be informed that the Singapore Civil Defence Force, Fire Safety 

and Shelter Department (FSSD) will be conducting an inspection on the building fire 

protection systems at Changi Airport Budget Terminal on Monday, 6 September 

2010 between 1000 hrs and 1630 hrs for the renewal of the fire certificate. 

 

2.  During the inspection, the fire alarm bell will be briefly sounded and 

the standby generators tested.  This will result in momentary interruptions of the 

power supply and lighting at the terminal building.    

 

3.  This inspection is a statutory requirement under the Fire Safety Act.  

We apologise for any inconvenience that may be caused and would greatly 

appreciate your understanding. For further clarifications, you may contact the Airport 

Emergency Service Fire Safety Unit (AES FSU) at 65412535 or at 

fire.safety@changiairport.com. 

 

 

 

NAZRI BAMADHAJ 

for SUPERINTENDENT, FIRE SAFETY 

AIRPORT EMERGENCY SERVICE 


